
SCHOOL OF PHILOSOPHY
Department of English 
COVID-19 PREVENTIVE MEASURES 

Following the recent legislation passed by the Greek government regarding the COVID-19 preventive measures, the Administration of the Department of English would like to inform the undergraduate and graduate students of the following:
Classes (offline classroom teaching) will start on October 4, 2021. 
The Dean’s Office has taken measures for the adequate airing, cleaning, and disinfection of all class spaces. The proper cleaning/disinfecting procedures require the reduction of course time to TWO hours instead of the usual three hours per course per week. 
The use of surgical masks, and surgical masks ONLY, is MANDATORY in all of the classrooms, amphitheatres, hallways, and offices of the School of Philosophy, in the student dormitory facilities, as well as in the assembly areas outside the buildings. Cloth masks are allowed only when worn over a surgical mask.
Students who wish to participate in offline classroom courses are required to place their vaccination certificate, or COVID-19 recovery certificate, or negative rapid test results ON THEIR DESKS for the duration of the class/workshop/laboratory session.
At the beginning of each session, the instructor has the right to check the vaccine certificate or test results or COVID-19 recovery certificate. In case the students do not demonstrate any of the above documents, the instructor is required to ask the students to leave the classroom.
Should any student or person refuse to comply with the above, instructors are expected to report this incident to the Dean’s Office and cancel class. Cancelled classes will NOT be made up.
Students are strongly advised to keep informed of any relevant announcements posted on the e-class website, and on the website of the Department of English (enl.uoa.gr).

